
  

The Meridian Anti-Drug Coalition mission is to strengthen our community through substance abuse prevention. 
Our Vision is to build Meridian into a drug free community where people can safely live, work and raise a family. 

                                                                             

THC Lollipops 
  
 
 
                                                                           

The Meridian Anti-Drug Coalition & 
Meridian Police Department  

Analytical Services Unit  
  

2017 

 
 
 
 
A Meridian SRO confiscated this     
THC laced lollipop that was in a 
student’s backpack at school. 

 
The student had purchased the 

candy in Oregon. The candy does 
not produce any marijuana odor 
and was only known to be THC 

laced due to being in the original 
packaging. 

 


